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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 1217
230 Peachtree Street, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: RII:JPO
50-269
50-270
50-2E7

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to your letter of April 14, 1978, which forwarded IE Bulletin 78-05,
a review of the design of Oconee Nuclear Station has been performed. The
results of this review indicate that there are no GE CR105X auxiliary contact
mechanisms in use in safety-related equipment at Oconee.

Ve j truly yours, 1

NUe ll.
f'illiam O. Parker, Jr.

RLG:scs

Director, Division of Reactor Operations Inspectioncc:
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